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Mass Times 

 

Sunday 
Sat vigil (6.30pm)  
8.00am, 10.00am, 11.30am & 
6.30pm 
 

Monday - Friday  
10.30am  
(& Monday at 7.00pm followed 
by Novena, ex Bank Holidays) 
 

Holy Day  
10.30am & 6.30pm   

 
Confessions 

Saturday, immediately following 
the 10.30am Mass and at the  
Parish Office by request 

 
Parish Clergy 
Fr Paschal Scallon, CM 
paschal.scallon@stpetersphibsboro.ie  

 
Parish Office 
Monday - Friday  
9.30am - 12.30pm 
T:   (01) 838 9708 
F:   (01) 838 9950 
E:   info@stpetersphibsboro.ie 
W:  www.stpetersphibsboro.org 
  

In Loving Memory 
Please pray for the repose of 
the souls of all those who died 
recently especially Kathleen (Kit) Martin 
(mother of Jean Martin, former Administrator here at 

St Peter’s) and Olive Nugent (Connaught St). 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, 
and let perpetual light shine upon them, 
may they rest in peace.  Amen.  
 
Sunday Masses 
 

  6.30pm - Saturday Vigil 
 

  8.00am - General 
 

10.00am - General 
 

11.30am - Family Mass  
All are invited to come along, children, 
parents and grandparents. 
 

2.15pm - African Mass  
1st Sunday of each month.  
 

4.00pm - Indian Mass 
2nd Sunday of each month. 
 

6.30pm - Young Adults Mass  
 
 
 

Sunday 
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Day for Life  
St Francis of Assisi is not celebrated this year 

 

Monday 

Evening Mass with Novena Prayers 7.00pm 
A Word on the Word 7.30pm 

 

Tuesday 

St Bruno, priest 

 

Wednesday 

Our Lady of the Rosary 

Cuidiu, St Peter’s Club 10.00am 

 

Friday 
Bl. John Henry Newman, priest 
Ss Denis, bishop, & Companions, martyrs 
St John Leonardi, priest 

 
Sunday 
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
St John XXIII, pope & St Canice, abbot are not celebrated 
this year 

Readings 
Wis 7:7-11. 
Ps 89:12-17, R/ v 14. 
Heb 4:12-13. 
Mk 10:17-30. 
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FAMILY VALUES 
 

When was the last time you attended a marriage or 
baptism ceremony?  It’s probably not that long ago; 
these celebrations tend to come around every year 
or two, and they are often big family occasions.  
When a family gathers in the church to celebrate a 
wedding or a baptism, it is a time to reflect on the 
role our faith plays in our lives.  What has brought 
us here? 
 

When a couple says their wedding vows, they 
promise to seek God together, in good times and 
bad; during a baptism, parents and godparents are 
reminded of their responsibility to bring their child 
up in the practice of the faith.  There is no such 
thing as the perfect marriage or family.  In the 
home, we can experience some of our greatest 
joys and our deepest hurts and sorrows.  But it is 
also where we experience God’s love, and do our 
best to pass it on. 
 

Today’s readings offer an opportunity to think 
about marriage and family.  Somewhere along the 
line, someone in your family made the decision to 
follow Jesus.  Your parents may have brought you 
to be baptised, just like their parents did for them, 
and so on down through the generations. 
 

However you came to faith, the responsibility now 
rests with you.  Jesus invited the little children to 
come to him.  We have a responsibility to pass on 
the faith in our own families.  ‘May the Lord bless 
us all the days of our life’ (Psalm 127). 
 

Tríona Doherty 
(taken from ‘Intercom’) 

Parish Liturgical Events 

 

“If you have people who will exclude any of God's creatures from the  
shelter of compassion and pity, you will have people who will deal  

likewise with their brothers and sisters.” 
 

St Francis of Assisi 



Come and join us as we pray for  

Vocations 
On Thursday’s after Mass the Vincentian 
Community here in St Peter’s invites you 
to join with them in prayer before the 
Blessed Sacrament for vocations to the 
Vincentian Community in Ireland. 

 
‘The Jesse Box’ 
Wednesday, 7 October at 8.00pm via the 
Parish Office. The Jesse Box encourages 
families to read the Bible together. Using 
simple Arts & Crafts children are invited to 
listen to scripture stories from the Bible. 
Parents engage with children helping 
them discover the relevance to their life 
and the plan of God through their own 
history.  On Sunday, 11 October families 
in the parish will begin this journey. See 
www.thejessebox.com for more details.  

 
Cabra Library 
‘Development of Schools for the Deaf 
in Cabra from 1846’, a lecture by Liam 
Breen.  Thursday, 8 October at 6.30pm. 
ISL interpretation provided.  This event is 
free, booking required.  Cabra Library: 01 
869 1414 or cabralibrary@dublincity.ie.   

 
Open Evening 
Rosmini Community School will be holding 
an open evening on Wednesday 8 Octo-
ber from 7.00pm - 9.00pm in St Joseph’s 
Hall, Childvision.  All students, parents 
and guardians of 4th, 5th and 6th class 
are cordially invited to attend. 
 

Our Sincere Thanks…  
… to everyone who expressed good 
wishes to Fr Stephen Monaghan on the 
occasion of his Silver Jubilee last week. 
 

Remembrance Service  
The National Maternity Hospital will hold 
its Annual Remembrance Service today 
Sunday at 3.00pm in the Church of St 
Andrew, Westland Row, Dublin 2.  The 
Service is held in memory of babies who 
have died in the hospital through miscar-
riage, stillbirth or shortly after birth.  Be-
reaved parents, their families and friends 
are welcome to attend.  Light refresh-
ments will be served and there will be an 
opportunity to meet hospital staff mem-
bers and other parents.  
 

Monday Novena 
“O Mary, conceived without sin, pray for 
us who have recourse to thee.” 
The Miraculous Medal Novena continues 
each Monday evening at 7.00pm.  All are 
encouraged to attend. 
 

A Word on the Word 
Held on Monday’s at 7.30pm in St Peter’s 
Club (entrance is through the small black 
gate on the left hand side of the car park 
entrance), the sessions will focus on the 
readings for each coming Sunday. 
 

Cuidiu 
Cuidiu Breastfeeding Group welcomes all 
mothers and babies on Wednesday’s 
from 10.00am - 11.30am in St Peter’s 
Club (entrance at car park on Cabra Rd). 
 

Please Remember 
In order to maintain a prayerful 
atmosphere particularly during 
Masses and other ceremonies we ask 
that you remember to turn your mobile 
phones off before entering the Church.   
 

From Grangegorman to Tasmania  
Public lecture 1.05pm, Monday 12 Octo-
ber, St Laurence’s DIT, Grangegorman 
by Dr Christina Henri, Cascades Female 
Factory Historic Site, Tasmania.  Hosted 
by Chaplaincy Service at DIT and sup-
ported by School of Arts & Tourism.  
Over 3,300 women and their children 
held in Grangegorman were transported 
to Van Diemen's Land between 1840 and 
1853.  Their lives irrevocably link Ireland 
and Tasmania, and today family mem-
bers research ancestors in order to un-
derstand their lives. For details contact 
Suzanne Greene, Administrative Assis-
tant, DIT Chaplaincy Service at: 402 
4112 or: suzanne.greene@dit.ie. 
 
Recycling  
The Grangegorman Bring Centre is now 
accepting Garden Waste such as grass, 
tree and bush cuttings.  The price is €2 
per black bag. 
 
The Irish Catholic…  
As and from Thursday, 1 October The 
Irish Catholic newspaper have increased 
their price from €1.60 to €1.80.  It is avail-
able from the Repository at the back of 
the Church. 
 

Lay Retreat Association   
A silent one-day retreat for women and 
men will be held Sunday 11 October at 
Milltown Park from 10.00am - 6.00pm. 
Talks, Guided prayer, Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, Mass and Blessing of 
the Sick. Spiritual direction by Jesuit 
Fathers.  Meals provided.  Suggested 
offering €30.  Contact the Lay Retreat 
Association, Milltown Park at 557 
7113, 837 0778 or: layretreats.com. 
 

Caution Needed 
An Garda Siochana that a ‘voice phish-
ing’ scam is currently in operation which 
attempts to defraud people of their sav-
ings or other sums of monies by decep-
tive means over the phone. We are not 
trying to scare you but want you to be 
aware that this is happening. Never give 
personal details over the phone, particu-
larly account numbers, unless you are 
the one making the call to the bank or 
financial institution. If in any doubt, just 
hang up and report it to your bank or the 
local police. 
 

Church Gate Collection 
This week’s is in aid of essential Church 
repairs.  Next week’s will be in aid of the 
Society of St Vincent de Paul. 
 

Weekly Collections  
Recent collections amounted to:  
Church (27 Sept)  =  €1,518.55  
Share (27 Sept)   =  €   465.88  
Thank you very much for your support. 
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